
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION  NOTICE 

 
TO:  Pamela O’Neil Purchasing Agent 

 

FROM: Lisa M. Ramundo, Commissioner 

 

DATE: April 3, 2025 

 

RE:  Purchase of a Sweeper Truck  

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Public Works would like to recommend the purchase of one (1) Sweeper Truck from Tracey Road 

Equipment by piggybacking onto Onondaga County Contract No. 0011142 with New York State 

for a total amount of $382,900.00 

 

This truck will replace the current sweeper truck purchased in 2008.  This truck will be used in the   

Colonie Subdivision and is critical to successfully achieving our Municipal Separate Storm Sewer 

System (MS4) requirements, especially with preventing pollution and practicing good 

housekeeping for municipal operations. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office. 

 

 

LISA  M. RAMUN DO, 
CO M M ISSIO N ER  

 

 

 

 

 

DAN IEL P. MCCOY 
C O U N TY EXEC U TIVE 
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